10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 22 sAugust 1979

, The Prime Minister has seen your Secretary
of State's minute of 17 August, about power
station fuel. v

She has noted the reduced forecast for
opening winter stock of coal. She would be
grateful to be kept informed of any significant
variation in the forecast, and of your Secretary
of State's progress in his search for other
means of raising the industry's endurance.

M. A. PATTISON

W. Burroughs, Esqg.,
Department of Energy.




